
Chess Champion! 
 
Congratulations to Ali who won the chess  
tournament last 
week in Year 3!  
He received a  
special trophy from 
Mr Dainty after 
some tough  
competition over 
the past weeks.  
 
Everyone played 
brilliantly, well 
done all.  

.  
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“Let all that you do be done in love” 
1 Corinthians 16:14 

Year 1 Learning Showcase on the Great Fire of London! 
Year 1 wowed us with their confidence and loud speaking  
voices when presenting their learning on ‘The Great fire of 
London’.  Well done! 

Dodgeball Match—St George’s V Greenfield 
 
What a brilliant result last night for St George’s! Both teams 
played extremely well and it was such a close game but St 
George’s won this time.  All of the winners received a medal.  
Well done to both schools for showing great dodgeball skills! 
 
 
 
 
 

Holiday Dates 
Just a reminder that we finish for the Whit holidays next Friday 26th May at 3:10.  
We will re-open on Monday 12th June. 

Cooking Club! 
 
Year 4 are 
enjoying  
making and 
trying  
different 
foods in  
cooking club.   
 
They are 
learning lots 
of new skills 
including 
washing up! 
 
 

 

Visit from the Police 
 
We had some special visitors into school today, a police officer and two 
community support officers.  
 
They presented a workshop to Year 5 and Year 6 on choices and  
consequences.   
 
 
All of the children enjoyed it and learnt very useful information! 
 



LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero certificates were 
awarded to these children for the 
excellent learning behaviours,  
attitudes and values they showed 
this week: 
 
Year 6 - Lexi 
Year 5 – Amelia K 
Year 4 - Henry & Rishaan 
Year 3 - Ayat 
Year 2 - Lydia 
Year 1 - All of Year 1 for their fantastic   
    Learning Showcase on  
   ‘The Great fire of London’ 
Reception - Unaisah 

              “Let all that you do be done in love” 
               1 Corinthians 16:14 
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Dear Lord 
  
Please help us to have the courage of St George 
 to stand up for the truth and to overcome the things 
we know are wrong in our world. 
Amen  

 
 

Word Aware 
Remember these challenges are small spoken tasks that do not require pen or paper. They just need you and some 
talk time, so easy to do on the way home or before bedtime. Get involved, have fun, and your child's vocabulary will 

grow! Ask your child what other words they have learnt in school this week. 
Word of the Week: Eyewitness 

Definition: A person who was at an event and can describe what happened.  
 
 
Challenge: What have you been an eyewitness to? 
 

The Together Centre—Dukinfield 
 
Please have a look on our website at the Together Centre’s 
Guide for 2023. They have lots of fantastic activities and 
services for you and your children. From Forest School  to 
bingo, crafts  and ballet and different workshops. There is 
also a café and they run a weekly mums and tots session 
too.  It is under our ‘Family Information’ page.  

Morrisons Quiet Hour 
 
Quieter Hour' takes place every Saturday in all 
stores from 9-10am. 
 
This new initiative has been created with the  
support of the National Autistic Society.  
 
Many people who are autistic or those with autistic 
children can find shopping in a supermarket an  
anxious experience.  
 
During Quieter Hours, their stores will: 

• Dim the lights 

• Turn music and radio off 

• Avoid making tannoy announcements 

• Reduce movement of trolleys and baskets 

• Turn checkout beeps and other electrical  
       noises down 
 
 


